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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 
We have been very lucky to have sunshine and warm days this week, which has meant the children have been able to continue with their 
swimming lessons. As soon as the weather changes and we deem it too cold to swim we will notify you, we are hoping to be able to use 
the pool for the next couple of weeks. 
 
In Fir Tree class the children have been busy learning their letter sounds and blends and learning more and less than numbers. 
In Forge class the children have been busy making and designing super villain masks and capes. 
In English Hurstwood children have been reading about The Scarab’s Secret. 
Kemsley class have been strengthening and developing their understanding of metaphors through the book ‘The Arrival’ they have pro-
duced some beautiful poems in relation to this text. 
Oakwood class are working on balanced arguments as a character from the text Kensuke’s Kingdom, deciding whether to sail around the 
World! 
 
We will soon be holding our annual Pumpkin Morning. We would like to thank Mrs Bench and her company, Project Ink ltd, who very 
kindly produced and donated the banner advertising our event. It really is eye-catching! 
Don’t forget to bring your pumpkins. We have adult tombola donation day coming up on …….for the pumpkin morning. 
If you have any pine cones at home please could you send them in as the children will all be designing a pine cone for our Pumpkin Mor-
ing Competition. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Bench (again) and the other Fir tree and Forge mum’s who helped to organise and run the Macmillan coffee morning. 
It was such a great success with the children all enjoying the opportunity to buy themselves a cake at break-time! We will let you know 
how much was raised as soon as we have the total figure, it was in excess of £350 
 
We will be holding our parent’s evenings on Tuesday and Wednesday 16th + 17th October. Fir Tree, Forge and Oakwood will make ap-
pointments with their class teacher as usual. For the children in both Hurstwood and Kemsley classes most of the children are taught by 
the same teacher for both maths and English, so appointments will be made with these teachers. For the 6 children who are taught by a 
different teacher forboth of these subjects a separate appointment will be made. The letter is to follow shortly. 
 
Finally just a reminder to prompt children to bring in books they have read at home so they can give an oral book review to be added to 
our reading tree. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox     
 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Dominic Carr 

Forge  Verity Bond 

Hurstwood Elliott Abdey 

Kemsley Sean Maple 

Oakwood     Oscar Colyer 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Maya Kyle   

Forge   Lola Deakin   

Hurstwood  Lucas Cameron   

Kemsley  Kai Waller  

Oakwood  Issie Hall    

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Jeremy Duduyemi 

Forge  Luke Wallace 

Hurstwood Nathaniel Agyekum 

Kemsley Henry Ridden  

Oakwood Myles Cox 

 

Diary dates for this term 

 

October 

 

Thursday 4th   Forge AOW 

Friday 5th   Harvest Celebrations 10a.m. at 

     St. Peter’s Church   

Tuesday 9th   KS2 Football Bredhurst v Eastborough 

Wednesday 10th  Community Lunch 

Thursday 11th  KS2 Netball Bredhurst V Headcorn 

Friday 12th   Individual Photographs (siblings welcome) 

Saturday 13th  Pumpkin Morning 

Tuesday 16th  YrR-Yr5 Flu immunisation 

Tuesday 16th  Parent Evening 

Wednesday 17th  Parent Evening 

Friday 19th   Celebration AOW 

Monday 22nd—Friday 29th Half term 

Monday 29th  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 30th  Children return to school 

 

Your child should have brought home their 

designs for Christmas cards/tags/wrapping 

paper. If you would like to purchase these 

please send the design and money back to 

school by:- Friday 5th October 

After this date they cannot be ordered. 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th October is our Harvest Festival celebration at             

St. Peter’s Church starting at 10a.m. All children are welcome 

to bring in gifts of fresh or tinned produced which will be 

distributed by the church to those in need. If you know an 

elderly person or someone that would benefit from a harvest 

parcel please give their name to Mrs sage in the office by 

Wednesday 3rd October.  

 

 

 

Unclaimed Raffle prizes 

 

Winning Raffle ticket numbers:- 

95  99  101  103  109 

    

110  140  299 

Please collect these from the office 

 

 

 

 

 

Sean Maple 


